Medical Degree in China

Extending the Opportunity

As most of you know, Beth Healthcare representatives have just returned from travelling to Oregon and Washington to bring the program to students at PSU, WSU, Oregon State University, University of Oregon, Seattle Pacific University, and the University of Washington. We met several dozens of students over the course of the Health Professional fairs at each institution during the month of April.

The opportunity to apply to the program is still open and students from those six universities have until **June 10**th to send in their applications. You can find the application on the website www.bethhealth.com under downloads.

Students graduating this year still have the chance to take advantage of the MCAT non-requirement and GPA screening.

Continue to follow the Medical Degree in China program on Facebook as the program travels from the West Coast to the East Coast!



Contents

Special Interest Articles

Extending the Opportunity 1

AMSA 60th Pre-Health Fair 2

California Medical Board & NCFMEA 2

Individual Highlights

Changes with the USMLE 2

"Our mission is to provide U.S. students a unique learning opportunity by linking up two reputable medical schools in China and the U.S. in order to give students the necessary qualifications needed to get matched and practice in the U.S. after graduating in China."

--James Hu, President of Beth Healthcare, LLC



The Application Process

Time is quite limited as you only have just a few weeks to complete the entire application process. The application process involves filling out the application form on our website and attaching to it the following items: 1) your resume, 2) your personal statement, 3) your letters of recommendation 4) two 2x2 photos 5) your unofficial transcripts 6) your application fee and 7) a formal letter stating when we can expect your letters of recommendation, official transcripts, and a copy of your official diploma. (If this applies to you)

We are encouraging students to apply even if they do not have their letters of recommendations ready by the deadline. Students who submit an application without letters of recommendation must also submit along with their application a formal letter indicating the expected date we can receive the letters of recommendation.

" ... We are encouraging students to apply even if they do not have their letters of recommendations...."

White Coat Ceremony

Before you embark on your journey to China Medical University, a white coat ceremony will be held in honor of all the students who have been accepted to the program. Our students are of the most utmost importance to us and the ceremony will serve to give our students the honor and prestige they deserve.

The white coat ceremony will be held sometime in June when all the application deadlines for Fall 2010 are closed. Those who apply after the deadline will be placed in the Fall 2011 class.

At the end of the ceremony, the head of admissions will go through an orientation of what is to come and what you will need to bring with you to China Medical University.

The Interview Process

The next process in applying is receiving the interview invitation and bringing all the originals to the formal interview. You will also need to bring your actual passport for the admissions office to be copied. For those of you who are applying from out of the state of California we are working on setting up a web interview that should be polished by the end of this month.

You will be interviewed by four individuals that will determine your merit and your academic motivation to become a medical professional. A score will be tallied up taking into account your academic excellence, personal statement, and your drive to be a part of this program. The score and the recommendations of these individuals will determine your acceptance into the program.

Finally! Acceptance!

The decision for acceptance is made very quickly once the application and interview process are over. Generally within two weeks time, students will know if they have been accepted into the program and will receive a formal acceptance letter in the mail. You will also receive a statement of intent along with a checklist of items that need to be returned to the admissions office. If you have made it to this point, Congratulations! You are part of the Fall 2010 class of 30 students and you're well on your way to entering the U.S. medical profession!